
From: Janet Leong
To:
Cc: lgoima; Kristy Rusher
Subject: 77 Riccarton Road West files
Date: Tuesday, 11 July 2017 02:26:29 p.m.

Dear Brian

We are sorry for this very late reply as we had a lot of requests and we also have
 staffing issues. This email is regarding your request which was refined after 4 April
 2017.

Please find attached the link to the files your requested. The Development 100 files
 for this property no longer exists but I have retrieved all the relevant files associated
 with the property. You have 2 weeks to look at these files before the link expires.

I trust these files contain the documents you seek.

Kind regards

Janet Leong

Photocopier and Clerical Assistant

Dunedin
City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place,
Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone:  03
477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594
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Please click on the following link to download the attachments:
 

This email or download link can not be forwarded to anyone else.

The attachments are available until: Tuesday, 25 July.

Message ID: 0yLZ1AqJ

LiquidFiles Appliance: https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz

 If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use,
 dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.

http://www.liquidfiles.net/
https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz/



